John  A. Gladding


2715 “H” St. Apt A


Sacramento, CA 95816


727-2420


john.gladding@jacobs.com








Dear Sir or Madam,





My name is John Gladding, currently a graphic artist here in Sacramento. I am writing in regards to your graphic artist opening advertised in Sunday’s Sacramento Bee. I have been working in the graphic design field since March of 1997, where I started here with Jacobs Engineering as a drafter/graphic artist. I am currently looking for a where I can explore my talents and enhance my abilities as a graphic designer.


	I studied at CSU, Sacramento, where I received a BA in Communication Studies in December 1996. I have also taken quite a few classes in art and graphic design, however most of my experience has come from working here at Jacobs Engineering. I have learned to use such programs as Corel Draw 8.0, Corel Photopaint 8.0, Autocad 14.0, and Adobe Acrobat. I have also been regularly working on the Jacobs intranet web pages. 


	I am looking for a job that can give me an environment in which I can learn new programs and discover new tips and shortcuts in such programs as Corel Draw, as well as work with the various employees and clients, and creating graphics suitable to the client’s satisfaction. Although I am relatively inexperienced in the field, I feel I have a great sense of artistic ability, and I have always been able to pick up new programs quite quickly; most programs have the same concepts throughout.


	If you are interested in seeing any of my work on-line, please visit my resume at www.geocities.com/CollegePark/Quad/6529/resume.html. Most of my work is just web pages, but I do have a few other things in there as well. I look forward to hearing from you. 





						Sincerely,


						John A. Gladding  


